
FOI290 Response 

Request 

Dear FOI Team at Birmingham and Solihull Mental Health NHS Foundation Trust,  

Please find attached a request for your attention.  

Can you update the attached spreadsheet where we ask about your trust’s general IT infrastructure 
please?  

Digital Health Intelligence continues to deliver free research access to the NHS and as part of this, 
we are updating our IT infrastructure data held on your organisation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Response 

Please see completed spreadsheet and note the following: 

• Some of the financial and contractual information has not been provided. This is because the 

data has not been captured to the level of detailed requested. Obtaining the requested data 

would require exhaustive and manual measures that exceeds the appropriate threshold of 

carrying out this task.  The Trust therefore rely on the exemption Section 12 of the Freedom 

of Information Act 2000 to refuse this part of your request. 

• For question 7 the Trust is unable to provide information on the main supplier for our 

severs. This is because disclosing the requested information would, or would be likely to 

compromise the Trust’s ICT security and leave our severs vulnerable to cyber-attacks. The 

Trust therefore rely on the exemption Section 24 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 to 

refuse this part of your request. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


